
From: A38 Derby Junctions
To: Robbins, Lily; Case Administration
Subject: FW: proposed road works on A38 around Derby
Date: 12 February 2020 13:16:17

Hi Lily
 
Can I please have the below published as additional submission and EL updated accordingly.
 
Many thanks
Bart
 
 
From:  
Sent: 11 February 2020 14:00
To: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: proposed road works on A38 around Derby
 
During the proposed works the local residents of Darley Abbey, Strutts Park, Little Chester and
Breadsall will have to put up with the resulting congestion during rush hours thus an increase of
vehicle exhaust emissions.
I have 2 suggestions, 
1)carry out the works outside rush hours. or/and
2) Set up a diversion starting at Junction 28 on the M1 so that vehicles travel down the M1 to  Jct
24 and go down the A50 towards the A38 (Burton upon Trent /Uttoxeter/Stoke on Trent) this
will relive some congestion, be quicker for LGVs wanting to go to any of the destinations
referred to above.
R.L. Dodd

resident of Derby. 
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